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  Letter dated 31 January 2025 from the President of the 

Security Council acting in the absence of a Chair of the 

Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 

1540 (2004) addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 On behalf of the Security Council Committee established pursuant to resolution 

1540 (2004), I have the honour to refer to paragraph 4 of Security Council resolution 

2663 (2022) and to inform you that the Committee is continuing its consideration of 

its annual programme of work and will report to the Council by 7 March 2025.  

 I would appreciate it if you would bring the present letter to the attention of the 

members of the Security Council and have it circulated as a document of the Council.  

 

 

(Signed) Amar Bendjama 

President of the Security Council acting in the absence of a  

Chair of the Security Council Committee established 

pursuant to resolution 1540 (2004) 
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